
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

12 November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Non-Uniform Day, Friday 19 November 2021 
 
The next non-uniform day will be supporting a local charity called Excellence Care and will take 
place on Friday 19 November 2021. 
 
Excellence Care provides care for adults with severe and enduring mental health problems and 
learning disabilities.   
 
Further details can be found on www.excellence-care.co.uk 
 
We will be asking students to pay £1 for the privilege of not wearing uniform on this day and I 
must stress that this is a voluntary donation.  I would be grateful if all monies could be handed 
to form tutors on Thursday 18 November 2021. 
 
Although this is a non-uniform day, we ask for your support in ensuring that students wear 
suitable clothing for the school environment. 
 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr K Camy 
Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.excellence-care.co.uk/

